Madison Heiser

From: W John McDonald

Sent: Friday, July 31, 2020 12:48 PM

To: Public Hearings

Subject: Proposed changes to 2649 to 2659 Douglas st.

I am not opposed to this development but note that it is adjacent to a seniors residence at 2638 Ross Lane that will be adversely affected by construction noise. I respectfully request that consideration be given to additional restrictions beyond those in the current noise bylaws to mitigate the effects of excessive noise on housebound residents. For example restricting loud equipment noise to hours between 9 and 5 would be appreciated.

Yours sincerely W John McDonald #811, 2638, Ross Lane.

--

W John McDonald